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New container route to Copenhagen

Yesterday, the container ship "Ruth" called CMP's port in Copenhagen. Ruth
will be a regular visitor at the terminal as she is part of CMA CGM's new
container route "Denmark Express CS". The new route connects Copenhagen,
Aarhus and Fredericia with the two large container hubs Hamburg and
Bremerhaven.

The new route is to the benefit of the whole of Eastern Denmark as it
increases the frequency to and from Copenhagen, where there are already
weekly calls from MSC, Unifeeder and X-Press Feeders.
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